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I strongly oppose the DOL's proposed fiduciary standard for advisors. If advisors are held to this standard, every American worker 
should be held to this standard, including our political leaders and our physicians! A standard like this will provide little to no benefit 
and lead to much higher costs for financial institutions and investors. There is way too much government intervention and regulation in 
our country. It needs to stop! 


